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RACINE COUNTY EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT TO HOST STORM SPOTTER SEMINAR 
 

(RACINE) – Racine County Emergency Management, along with the National Weather Service, 
will offer a free severe weather safety and storm spotting training seminar. 
 
The seminar will be held from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 25th, at iMET Center, 2320 
Renaissance Blvd, Sturtevant. 
 
The first hour of class will focus on severe weather safety, including tornado and storm spotting 
safety, how to get information quickly, Wisconsin's tornado history and damaging wind, flash 
flood, lightening and hail safety.  
 
The second hour will focus on storm spotter training, including what, why, when and how 
weather should be reported, why the National Weather Service needs spotters, how to 
interpret weather radars, storm features and safety.  
 
Training is free and open to the public, but pre-registration is required! To pre-register go to 
www.racinestormspotter.eventbrite.com. 
 
For more information, contact Racine County Emergency Management at 262.636.3515. 
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